
Iosco Township Planning Commission Minutes 
August 10th, 2021 

 
Meeting was called to order at 6:57pm by D. Alderson, Chairperson. 
 
Members present Dan Alderson Chairperson, Joe Parker Trustee, Anne Allen Zoning Administrator, Sheri VanWyck, 
Patty Dunn, Tammy Higgins and Mary Wood Recording Secretary.    
 
July 13th 2021 minutes were approved with two correction. (Corrections were Issue with house on Elliot Rd should 
have been noted under Zoning Administration Report and Crofoot was missed spelled).  Motion made by J. Parker 
to approve 2nd by T. Higgins.  All Ayes. Approved. 
 
The Agenda was approved with one amendment.  Under “Reading of Communications” Township Bike Path was 
removed.  Motion made by D. Alderson to approve agenda as amended, 2nd by J. Parker.  All Ayes.  Approved. 
 
No First Call to Public.   
 
No Communications 
 
New Business 
Representative from Mugg & Bopps presented an amendment to their site plan for a bottle return area.  After 
some discussion J. Parker made a motion to approve the amendment, 2nd by T. Higgins.  D. Alderson recommend 
this amendment be sent to the Board for review and approval. 
 
Unfinished Business 
Commission reviewed the two minor corrections on the July 30th Amendment Ordinance.  Commission was 
satisfied with the corrections. 
 
Township Board Report 
Supervisor Miller continuing research for a walking path around township hall. 
J. Parker updated the Commission on the additions to the Internet Services. 
Sheriff has been asked to be more present in the Township (because of speeding on some of the 
Township roads).  Cost of more “policing” in the township was also raised.   
 
Zoning Administrator Report 
23 permits have been issued so far this year.    Complaint about junk on property on Crofoot Rd 
west of Kern Rd is an on going issue.  The issue of the ducks on Gregory Rd has been resolved. 
 
No Zoning Board of Appeals.   
 
No second call to the public. 
 
D. Alderson motioned meeting be adjourned at 8:17pm.  2nd by J. Parker.  All Ayes.  Approved. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Mary A. Wood 
Recording Secretary 


